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Dear Friends:

Thank you for your generous gift to the Summer Camps program.

As of this morning I have registered eighty-four Huron County children in residential
camps, most of which are in this area. In 2009, with the community’s support, we
purchased summer recreation for one hundred and ninety-seven Huron County children.

Many more registrations are yet to come in!

These children sorely need the light hearted summer fun that can best be experienced at a
residential camp or in a community program of their choice.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours truly,

Joap Van den Broeck
Vélunteer Services

"Our mission is ... To advocate for and protect children's rights ... to support & strengthen families ... & to be leaders for change in our community!"



